
 

  

The first step toward membership is to attend the Fall 

Membership Orientation gathering, which is today, September 11 at 12:45pm 

in High School Rooms 6 & 8.  Membership Doctrinal Classes will be Sunday 

mornings in October at 10:10am. If unable to attend, please indicate your 

interest in Membership on the bulletin tear-off, and place in a drop box as 

you exit.  For further information please email Debbie at dniffin@hpbc.cc.   
 

Next Sunday, September 18, 

Student Ministries will host a church-wide fundraising event to help raise 

money for scholarship assistance for students who would otherwise be 

unable to go on this year’s fall and winter retreats. This will take place before 

and after both Worship services in the Atrium Hallway – your assistance will 

be appreciated.  
 

is hosting a luncheon today at 12:30pm in 

Fellowship Hall. This is great opportunity to participate in cross culture ministry 

right here at home and welcome International Students to our community.  

We would ask that you be willing to be matched up with a student during 

the luncheon and consider engaging with them throughout the school year. 
 

Do you have some “tough” questions about Jesus 

and/or about the Christian faith?  Beginning  today at 10:10am in the Atrium 

Foyer, you are invited to drop in on the conversation.  This six-part series is 

specifically formatted for the curious and the inquirer.  
 

Revive Our Hearts ministry is presenting a free three-hour 

simulcast prayer event for women on Friday evening, September 23, 2016 

from 7:00 – 10:00pm.  Over 100,000 women are anticipated to gather in 

thousands of locations to seek the Lord together in worship and prayer.  Our 

Women’s Ministry team is hosting this prayer focused simulcast right here in 

our HPBC Chapel .  Plan now to participate.  Pick up a Cry Out promo info 

card at the Women’s Ministry table or Welcome Center. 
 

Weekly Offering, September 4:      $ 67,794 
Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $3,543,866 
Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $3,802,500 
Deficit:                     -$258,634 
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Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or dropbox as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved this fall: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

Living Hope Moms  □ Wed pm 

□ Safety Team 

□ Weekend Set Up Team 

□ Worship Service Usher 

□ Chancel Choir  □ Gospel Choir  

□ Life Groups 
 

 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

The membership of HPBC took the opportunity 

this past Wednesday evening to approve the proposed Annual 

Budget for the new fiscal year, October 2016  - September 2017, and 

to approve the Board nominations for the coming year.  Thank you to 

all who came to be a part of the packed-house attendance in 

Fellowship Hall.  
 

 retired affiliates of The Seed Co. 

in North Carolina.  Pray for Marian as she battles Scleroderma, 

diagnosed 3 years ago.  Pray for relief from pain as the disease has 

progressed significantly this past year.  Pray for witness opportunities 

with medical staff and wisdom to know the difference between giving 

up and letting go in this journey.  Email them at Bernie_may@tsco.org.  
 

 Many are logging in and 

establishing their Online Community profile – THANK YOU!  This will 

become an essential tool for us to maintain accurate family 

information and significantly improve our communication. Please go  

to www.myhpbc.cc  - view the short video and follow the instructions.  
 

 Written ministry information and updated 

brochures are available this morning at the tables in the Atrium 

Hallway for upcoming fall ministry opportunities.  Consider how you 

can become involved in growing in Christ and serving in His church. 

    LifeGroups begin meeting the week of September 25.  Study      

    descriptions, locations, and registration are at the designated   

    ministry table in the Atrium Hallway. 
 

- Sundays @5:00pm - Shepherding a Child's 

Heart - fresh Biblical approaches to child rearing.  
 

- Tuesdays @ 7:00pm - How We Got the Bible - the  

most amazing and best-preserved book the world has ever seen. 
 

- Thursdays @ 7:00pm - To Live is Christ; To Die  

is Gain – walking through the book of Philippians.   
 

- Thursdays @ 7:00pm – Biblical Womanhood in the 

Home - a study for young wives. 
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Nursery / Scooters        Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls 

Herd Middle School     Crash High School 

Oasis Scripture & Prayer    Chancel Choir Rehearsal 

Living Hope Moms     Women in the Word 

Men’s Bible Study Grief Share 

 AWANA 

   

 

We want to wish Dave and Julie 

Kuntzman God’s rich blessing as they move to Colorado this month.  

They have served among us so well and Dave has led us with  

kindness and expertise in our Business and Missions ministries.   

We thank God for you, Dave and Julie!    Brent Slater  
 

The Lord has guided Julie and I to accept 

another ministry opportunity in Denver, Colorado. We depart with 

confidence in the Lord’s leading and with deep gratitude for the 

family of HPBC. You put up with Julie and me in our youth group days, 

where we met for the first time. You partnered with us as missionaries 

for seven years and have graciously allowed us to serve alongside 

you for these last five years. Although we will no longer serve directly 

together, may we all continue to bring honor and glory to our Lord  

and Savior, Jesus Christ! We will miss you all!    Dave & Julie Kuntzman  

       Today’s Message:  Three Betrayals 

Mark 14:43-52; 66-72 

Come Thou Fount of Every Blessing 

Wonderful Merciful Savior 

Chancel Choir: With All My Heart 

Crown Him King of Kings 
Message 

Grace Greater Than Our Sin 

Exalted Over All 

Scandal of Grace 

Mighty 

O Come to the Altar 
Message 

Resurrecting 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life 

related Bible studies for every age group which provide great 

opportunities to connect with others and to grow as a follower of 

Jesus.  For information, visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer 

and we’ll help you with directions and further information. 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning.  

We would like the opportunity to serve you with answers to questions 

you might have or information you desire.  Please stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, visit our church website at 

www.hpbc.cc, or complete the Welcome tear-off and place in 

offering plate or dropbox as you leave the service this morning. 

  

 MOTS - Moms of Tots 

 

Now is the time to be involved in Gospel Choir, 

for High School age on up!  We will start with our first rehearsal next 

Sunday, September 18 from 6:00-7:30pm in The Herd Middle School 

Room – Entrance K.  If this ministry is new to you, please sign up at  

the Music & Worship table today.   
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If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us for 

Sunday morning worship.  Would you 

be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 

 

Please complete this form and drop in 

offering plate or dropbox as you 

leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ____________________________ 

Street ____________________________ 

City ______________________________ 

State _____  Zip ______________ 

Contact Phone ___________________ 

Email _____________________________ 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married   

□ Widowed 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Bible Fellowship Classes 

 □ Men Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www. hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248-357-5464 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

Women’s Prayer - 11:30am 

 


